

Palermo Avenue Coventry CV3 5EH Tel: 024 7641 1711 Fax: 024 7669 3392

Headteacher: Miss S Cooke admin@howes.coventry.sch.uk www.howesprimary.co.uk

20th July 2017

Dear Parents,

In the Autumn Term, Years 3 and 4 will be learning about World War 2 as part of their topic. To help launch the topic learning, we are planning to hold a WW2 day on Monday 11th September 2017.

If possible, we would like the children to come to school dressed as evacuees. Boys could wear a plain white shirt, grey shorts and a tank top or cardigan. Girls could wear a pinafore dress or skirt with blouse and white knee length socks with brown or black shoes. If you don't have anything suitable, please could your child wear school uniform.





It would be great if your child was able to do some research about World War 2 over the summer holidays. They may wish to bring something in that they have researched or made to share with the rest of the children.

We look forward to seeing everyone in September.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ceairns and Miss Gandy













